
 
 
 
Susana Martinez 
Governor 
 
Alvin C. Dominguez, P.E. 
Transportation Secretary 
 
July 30, 2012 

 
Traffic Alert 

NM 404 
Las Cruces, New Mexico 

 
Las Cruces, NM: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will perform 
maintenance operation along the shoulders of NM 404 from mile marker (MM) 6.5-9 on 
Tuesday July 31, 2012.  
 
The NMDOT will spray both sides of the shoulders along NM 404 for traffic will be reduced to 
one lane and will start at 9:00 a.m. and be complete on the same day at 12:00 p.m. Traffic control 
signs will be posted alerting motorists about any traffic congestions. 
 
Updates on road projects and traffic alerts will be posted on the department’s web site 
www.NMroads.com, and by calling 511 in New Mexico or 1-800-432-4269 from any line.  
 
For questions regarding this project call Ernest Sedillo, Maintenance Supervisor of Anthony Patrol, 
NMDOT District One at 575-882-4300 or Bridget Spedalieri at (575) 525-7340, NMDOT District 
One Public Relations Officer. 
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